

Bindu Rai Principal, KAPS Harrow, Camrose Avenue, Edgware HA8 6ES.

21st October 2019

Dear Sindu

I write following the last Board meeting to convey to you the most sincere thanks of all the Trustees for the quality of your leadership at KAPS Harrow. The Trustees were delighted to receive a summary of the most recent performance data for your school, and to note that overall performance remains strong, such that the school is in the top 10 - 15% nationally for all measures. This is very significant, and we would like to convey our congratulations to all staff and children for this outstanding achievement. It is implicit in the ethos of the Trust that we strive always for continual improvement, and it must be rewarding to see these efforts yield such positive fruit! Thank YOU, in particular, for your dedicated leadership, your enthusiasms and your commitment to the children and staff in your school. We are indeed fortunate to have such commitment.

With many thanks Yours sincerely

Mike Younger

Chair, Avanti Schools Trust